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March 27, 2020 
 

Re: Continued resources for students 
 

Dear Anaheim Elementary School District Families, 
 

This is a brief update on the resources that continue to be available for 

AESD students during the extended school dismissal: 
 

Continued Learning for students: 

● Distance learning is scheduled to begin next Wednesday, April 1. 

Teachers will be uploading lessons, and having daily office hours for 

interaction with students and parents. More information will be shared 

next week. 

● Voluntary supplemental learning materials will continue to be available 

for students on the Student Portal which can be accessed at aesd.org 
 

Meals for students: 

● In partnership with the Anaheim Union High School District and the 

YMCA, daily “grab and go” meals are available for children Monday 

through Friday. A list of the meal distribution locations and times is 

available at aesd.org/freemeals. Starting next week more locations will be 

added and meals will be available at all 23 of our AESD school sites. 
 

Communication resources:  

● A Gmail account is needed to communicate with your child’s teacher 

through Google classroom. These accounts are provided by Google free 

of charge.  If you need assistance setting up a Gmail account, we have a 

helpful video available on our website that you can access through  

this link. 

● For the latest updates from the City of Anaheim about the Coronavirus 

response, guidelines, and resources, visit anaheim.net/coronavirus  

● To sign up for text message alerts from the County of Orange related to 

Covid-19, text OCCOVID19 to 888777. 

● For assistance or questions about AESD programs or resources, call (714) 

517-7500 or email support@aesd.org.  
 

Anaheim Elementary School District schools will remain dismissed through 

Friday, April 17, 2020, or until further notice. This is in alignment with Governor 

Newsom’s “stay at home” directive. For the safety of all, we urge everyone 

to please follow all health agencies’ and government officials’ instructions. 
 

All of the information listed above and additional resources are available on 

our website aesd.org. As new information becomes available we will notify 

you via Parentlink. 

Kind regards, 

Dr. Christopher Downing 

Superintendent 

http://aesd.org/
https://anaheimelementary.org/blog/2020/03/16/free-meals-for-children/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fSOwZ3ydDSgl9CxNElCVt6h7_cL4RdUo/view
http://www.anaheim.net/5454/Tracking-Coronavirus-Anaheim-Ready
mailto:support@aesd.org

